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Village of Cold Spring 

Village Board of Trustees 
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516 

Trustees Code Update Review 
10-15-2020 

The Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees held an online workshop meeting via video conference 
pursuant to Executive Order 202.1 on Thursday October 15, 2020 at 6:30 pm. Present were: Mayor 
Merandy (joined late) and Trustees Marie Early, Lynn Miller, Frances Murphy, and Steve Voloto.  

CODE UPDATE REVIEW 
The Board completed its’ review of Chapter 71 – Licensing and continued the review of Chapter 134 – 
Zoning. 

Other BOARD BUSINESS 
Trustee Murphy said she was looking into electric signs, either for purchase or on loan from the Sheriff’s 
Department, to be used on Rte. 9D. 

Trustee Miller prepared a draft of a Press release regarding Halloween activities in the Village and asked 
the members to review it and provide feedback prior to the next meeting on 10/20. 

The Board agreed to meet on Thursday, October 22nd for continued code update review. 

AJOURNMENT 
Trustee Early made a motion to adjourn. Mayor Merandy seconded and the motion passed unanimously 
at 8:35 pm. 

Submitted by: J. Vidakovich 

 

            

Mayor Merandy        Date 


